
 

I am among the 80% of Americans who want wild horses protected.  They are part of our 
heritage, and inspire us whenever we see them running freely on OUR public lands.   

The Teddy Roosevelt horses park trace back to the horses surrendered by Sitting Bull in the late 
1800s, and contribute to the quality of the park, and as North Dakota’s only wild horse herd, they 
deserve protection. 

Therefore, I urge you to vote YES on SCR 4014 to support humane, scientifically recommended 
methods of managing these wild horses on these public lands they call home.  This means 
keeping their numbers at a genetically viable level – a minimum of 150 – so they can continue to 
thrive and draw visitors such as myself to the park. 

 


